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1. Taking more water away is just WRONG.  Letting the quality of the San Joaquin Rivergo bad is JUST WRONG. 
We already have bad water flow and toxic algae all over the Delta!
2. Salt water encroaching is the next threat. Record low tides over the past 10 years have been seen all over the
Delta. 
3. The aqueduct is causing enough damage and the LA water District and the RESNICK Family don’t need more.
     Adding Gates and Tunnels and then less GOOD water flow in the San Joaquin River will help to continue the
decay.
4.  The Delta is like an endangered species on the LIST to become Extinct.  
SO PLEASE !  Stop the CHANGE. STOP the destruction !
     Keep the WATER QUALITY in the San Joaquin River good & flowing like it did YEARS AGO !
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